
State of Maine 
Land for Maine’s Future Program 

Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry 
And  

Maine Department of Marine Resources  
Call for Proposals 

 

The Land for Maine’s Future (LMF) Board and the Department of Marine Resources (DMR) are 
seeking proposals for Working Waterfront Access Protection Program (WWAPP) projects using 
Land for Maine’s Future (LMF) funding contained in the FY 2022-23 budget 

A copy of the DMR/LMF WWAPP Workbook, which includes all information necessary to 
apply for LMF funds, can be obtained at the following website: 
http://www.maine.gov/dacf/lmf/index.shtml. Eligible applicants include private landowners, 
non-profit land conservation organizations, counties, cities, towns, and state agencies. Questions 
may be directed to the submission contact below. 

Applicants are required to submit a letter of intent (LOI) by Monday, February 28, 2022 and a 
completed proposal by June 3, 2022, each by 5:00 PM EST, to Melissa Britsch 
(Melissa.Britsch@Maine.gov) at the Maine Coastal Program, ME DMR, 21 SHS, 32 Blossom 
Lane, Augusta, ME 04333-0022. LOI’s or Proposals received after these dates and times will not 
be considered.   
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